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From: Haley, Nikki

Sent: Thursday, November 12, 2015 4:26 PM

To: Lewis, Phleisha

Subject: Re: Disaster Recovery Report

Thank you. No worries. I'm glad everyone is safe.  

 

Sent from my iPad 

 

On Nov 12, 2015, at 4:14 PM, Lewis, Phleisha <Phleisha.Lewis@scdr.sc.gov> wrote: 

Governor Haley,  

 

There was a bomb threat on campus today resulting in building evacuations. The buildings 

remain closed and I do not have access to my computer or the daily report. I will compile the 

updated data and submit the report tomorrow. 

 

Regards, 

 

Phleisha Lewis 

SCDRC 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


